
From: Hilary Saunders
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Comments on NYM/2018/0052/FL
Date: 23 April 2018 09:24:45

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
From: Mrs J. Marley, Clerk to Staintondale Parish Council  
Sent: 21 April 2018 15:10
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0052/FL
 

Hilary - this application has arrived today. Staintondale PC is not due to meet
until 17th May. Are you able to give an extension please so I can submit
comments before Monday 21st May?  I see from the papers in this application
that there is also an application in the pipeline for Island Farm ....... is that likely
to be coming out to us in time for our meeting on 17th May? Jools

-- 
J Marley (Mrs)
Clerk to Staintondale Parish Council
Annan,
41 Scalby Road,
Burniston,
Scarborough
YO13 0HN
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